Executive Committee Meetings Go High Tech

Executive Committee Meetings have emerged as great brainstorming sessions. It has always been a nightmare for members
to juggle their travelling time, local commuting time and professional commitments in order to make it to these meetings. We

have found a solution now and tried our first webmeeting. On the 23" of May, 2019, we held our first SFM Executive
Committee Meeting as a Webmeeting. The success was unbelievable. The format shall continue. Watch out for more SFM

action in the year ahead



